
Read Write Inc. 

Miss Hazleton’s phonics group have learned: 

v, y and z 

Miss Smith’s phonics group have learned: 

c, k, u and b 

If your child has been sent a link to a Virtual 

Classroom lesson, please try and watch this as 

many times as possible at home to help them 

retain their sounds. Please also use the phonics 

sound cards that were sent home with week. 

 

  

Week 4 

Our pirate theme has continued this week. We have made a pirate ship 

out of a cardboard box and used the crates to make our own plank. We 

have also created our own treasure maps and stained them with tea to 

make them look really old!  

We also found ice in our outdoor water tray this week so we have 

investigated what it is, why it was there and how we could melt it. 

  

It won’t be long until Christmas 

begins in Reception. We are really 

looking forward to our Christmas 

Craft morning and afternoon and we 

hope that as many of you as possible 

are able to join us. If you are unable 

to join yourself, other family 

members are more than welcome to 

celebrate with us. 

We are also really looking forward 

to walking to the post box to post 

letters to Santa on Monday 6th 

November. 

What have we been learning in Early Years this 

week?  

26th November 2021 

Please return library books every Friday as this is when we visit our school library. 

Please ensure all clothing is clearly labelled and please check clothing at home as jumpers and cardigans seem to 

be going missing frequently at the moment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 

RWI  Mathematics  Provision  

Miss Hazelton’s group will recapping any sound gaps as they have now 

learned all of the single letter sounds! 

 

Miss Smith’s group will be learning: 

 

g, f and e 

 

Miss Hazelton’s group will be recapping their sounds to fill any sound gaps. 

We will be continuing to 

investigate making 

numbers in different 

ways. 

The beginning of our 

week will continue with 

our pirate theme but 

from Wednesday, 

Christmas begins! 



 

 


